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Gifts, Grants and Donations Received at Mt. Vernon High School
Dear Mt. Vernon School Board members,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon High School, we ask that the school board approve the donation
outlined below. Thank you for your consideration.

Date: January 25, 2024
Donor: Kinsey’s Italian Cafe
Purpose: Support MVHS Prom Committee

Item: Check for $350.00

Margret Stanfield Brooke Tharp
AVHS Asst. Treasurer . MVHSPrincipal

i KINSEY'S ITALIAN CAFE
B 6383 W BROADWAY 8673
H MCCORDSVILLE, IN 46055 71-367/749
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“Defending the Shield Daily”
8112 N 200 W Fortville, Indiana 46040 Telephone 317/485-3131 Fax 317/485-3154
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